
Monday 27th April 

 

Dear All, 

Just a reminder that today sees the launch of the first virtual challenge 
from the Norfolk School Games and the West Norfolk School Sports 
Partnership. 

 
Below is the link to the first virtual challenge for the school games, mini 
tennis!  
 
Link to the youtube video is https://youtu.be/aZTMdnppKmw  
   
The Norfolk School Games and West Norfolk School Sports Partnership 
are aiming to get many video submissions from all schools so they can 
continue to engage as many pupils as possible. 
 
The video link will also be found on the news section of their website 
at www.westnorfolkssp.co.uk 
 
It would be great to see lots of brilliant entries from our school. 
 
If you have a go, I hope you have lots of fun! 
 
Sending my best wishes, 
 
Mrs Henden 
 


